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 ​“​For I know the thoughts that I think toward you, saith the 
Lord, thoughts of peace, and not of evil, to give you an 
expected end.​” 

--​ Jeremiah 29:11 KJV 

 

REMINDER San Diego Academy Pre-registration SUNDAY, AUG 4 from 9-2 
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The Graduation and SENIOR newsletter 
 
In publications class we 
decided to have a final 
newsletter that was 
dedicated to the three 
graduations and “all about 
seniors”. Five seniors who 
attended publications wrote 
about themselves or 
interviewed a fellow senior, 
and several other 
publications students also 
interviewed seniors. Iyonia 
suggested we also interview 
the current eighth graders if 
they had any questions for 
seniors. Nicole, a 
sophomore publications 

student included “10 things I wish I knew before starting high school” and we passed this out to 
most of the eighth grade class but thought it would be nice to include in this newsletter. In the 
future, the publications class hopes to have a quarterly “alumni” newsletter highlighting memories 
from alumni or updates about their lives. Please stay in touch with us whether you currently attend 
the school or are just a part of our family. We are working on a brand new website for next school 
year that will feature current events and photo highlights throughout the year. We welcome your 
input as we move forward on each of these endeavors. Thank you for supporting our school! 
 
 

Kindergarten Graduation 
 

Wednesday, May 29, was 
the kindergarten class 
graduation. Mrs. Lindquist 
used the Dr. Seuss theme 
“Oh, the Places You’ll 
Go,” only with a spiritual 
twist. Ella welcomed the 
families, Audrey and 
Kalev saluted the flag and 
Aoibuen had opening 
prayer. The kindergarten 

 




